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Dear Praying Friends,

Thanks for praying for us and our friends here in Athens.

1.  We have a van while in the northwest and a Tahoe for most of the time we are in the southeast!  We are so thankful for generous friends!

2.  Dr. Joseph has learned that the papers for family re-unification have been sent from the Greek embassy in Pakistan back to Athens for a signature, to be returned to Pakistan for visas to be issued.  Although this represents some sort of progress, things like this can lay at the bottom of a stack of papers for many months (and it is not uncommon for them to be "lost") especially in these days of changing governments.  Thank you for your continued prayers on their behalf.  Dr. Joseph has asked me to extend his gratitude to all who are praying.

3.  We leave Athens on June 1st for 3 1/2 months in the States.  ALL our weekends are booked and we are looking now for weekday opportunities to share at a mid-week church service, weekday home meeting, or any other kind of opportunity that allows us to share what God is doing among the nations in Athens.  PLEASE contact us as soon as possible if you have an opportunity for us.

Grateful for you,

Scott and Vicki

-- 
Scott & Vicki McCracken
scott.mccracken@iteams.org
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